WEST HILLS NEIGHBORHOOD COUNCIL

March 4, 2022

David Chan, C.M. Environmental Specialist III Los Angeles World Airports

Re Request for Membership on LAX Community Noise Roundtable

Charlene Rathstein

Dear Mr. Chan:

At a regularly scheduled West Hills Neighborhood Council ("WHNC") meeting, held on September 2, 2021, discussion and possible action to accept a request from the WHNC Streets & Transportation Committee regarding representation at the Los Angeles International Airport ("LAX") Community Noise Roundtable came before the board as Agenda Item #21-0091.

Following board and stakeholder discussion on this item, the board voted in favor of Brad Vanderhoof as a designated representative to the LAX Community Noise Roundtable and Myrl Schreibman as an alternate. The WHNC voted to support the Streets & Transportation request with 18 Yes, 0 No and 7 Absent.

Respectfully Submitted,

Charlene Rothstein President/Co-Chair